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Dear Parents,

What a wet week it has been, but what a fantastic learning 
opportunity for our children. Splashing in puddles is a favourite pass
time!

This week we have had a visitor from the church teaching us about
the harvest festival. Thank you so much to everyone who donated 
food items for our collection. These have now been distributed to our
local food bank and I know they have been gratefully received.

Wishing you all a weekend filled with laughter.

Kind Regards,

Hannah Firmstone

Teacher and SENCo

 



ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITYATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY

DIWALIDIWALI

 IMPORTANT REMINDERS
Reporting your child’s absence. 

Please call the school office on 01952 387910 before 8:40am. 
Should you require to collect your child early from nursery please call to let

us know.
In order to keep your child safe if someone different is collecting your child, 

and is not on the collection list, 
please call and let us know and make sure they have the password. 

Jee, from Bhangra Fitness will be joining us for an exciting Diwali
dance workshop on Monday, designed especially for nursery

children, where little ones can explore the joy of movement while
learning about the vibrant festival. This interactive session will
introduce toddlers and pre-school to traditional Diwali dances,

encouraging creativity and cultural appreciation in a fun, engaging
way. It will be a memorable experience for everyone involved!



Click on the image to access our facebook page

oakengates.admin@taw.org.uk01952 387910

For enquiries or to learn more about us, please contact us:

www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk

INVOICES
As we invoice in advance, invoices are emailed to you and are due for payment by
the 7th of the month.  If you have not received your invoice by the 1st of the month,
please contact the office.  Please do check the bottom of your invoice for the current
balance on your account as this will show any credit or  outstanding amounts on
your invoice.

There is now a 20p charge for snack per funded and non-funded sessions; again
you will receive an invoice via email.  Details how to pay via bank transfer are on the
invoice and we do accept cash at the office.

If you have any queries about your invoice, please do call the admin office or email
oakengates.admin@taw.org.uk and I will do my best to answer your queries.

WORKING FAMILIES FUNDING
Please remember it is your responsibility to renew your eligibility for the funding
every 3 months.  You will receive a reminder email every 3 months to renew.

SESSION CHANGES AND ADDITIONAL SESSIONS
If you would like to change your Childs sessions or request an additional session as
a one off,  please email the admin email with your clear requirements.  Please allow
2 weeks to check that we have space for the requested changes or additional
sessions.  You will be informed via telephone or email of the outcome.

ADMINISTRATIONADMINISTRATION

Meet our administrator
Janice

SOCIAL MEDIASOCIAL MEDIA

https://www.facebook.com/p/Oakengates-Nursery-100057250758003/?_rdr


Date Event

Monday 21st October Bhangra Dance Workshop

Friday 25th October
Dress in bright and bold clothes to celebrate

Diwali

Monday 28th October to
Friday 1st November

Half Term Holiday for all term time children

Monday 11th Novemeber Remembrance Day

Tuesday 12th November Odd Sock Day

Friday 15th November Children in Need

W/C 18th November
Stay and Play

(details to follow)

W/C 25th Novemberr
Stay and Play

(Details to follow)

Friday 13th December Farm on Wheels Visit

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Jumper Day

Friday 20th December End of Term

KEY DATESKEY DATES



DON’T FORGET TO FIND OUT ABOUT YOUR CHILD’S LEARNING
 THIS WEEK FROM THE ROOM PAGE ON OUR WEBSITE:

HTTPS://WWW.OAKENGATESNURSERYSCHOOL.CO.UK/LEARNING-SPACES

Our executive headteacher, Jenny Gascoigne put her hard hat on 
this week and visited our new nursery site.  

It is progressing well, 
and the kitchen and toilets have now been fitted.

RELOCATION NEWSRELOCATION NEWS

YOUR CHILD’S LEARNINGYOUR CHILD’S LEARNING

https://www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk/learning-spaces


Did you know that ‘The Oak Family Hub’ is located at The
Wakes and offers free help and support to residents who are

navigating their way through parenting?

 

Telford Public Health Nursing
Service

Healthy you, Healthy Future

Telephone Number 
0333 358 3328

 

Text 07520 619 053 
 

School nurse 07520 619 051
Follow on twitter 
@ShropPHNurse 
Open 9am-4.30pm 

excluding bank holidays  

CHECK OUT THE BETTER HEALTH,
HEALTHIER FAMILIES!

 

THIS USEFUL WEBSITE HAS FOOD FACTS,
RECIPES, ACTIVITIES AND INFORMATION

OF CHILDREN’S WEIGHT. 
 

HTTPS://WWW.NHS.UK/HEALTHIER-
FAMILIES/ 

 

EARLY HELPEARLY HELP

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/


ONLINE SAFETYONLINE SAFETY


